
5K RUNGIRLS ON THE RUN 

Women's Club Special Event

Saturday, May 13th at 8:45 a.m.

8-10 volunteers needed for 3 hours to work hydration station for

Girls on the Run 5K Run. Volunteers need to be at UNLV by 8:45 am.

Those wishing to car pool should plan to meet at Anthem Center

parking lot near the Bocce Courts, 7:30 am, Saturday May 13th.

Please rsvp and/or direct any questions/car pool to: 

Annette Held - 818-262-0876 - aandkheld@gmail.com


